
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim received the ambassador of the Kingdom of Sweden

The Swedish ambassador to Iraq has expressed his appreciation of the role played by Sayyid

Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), in bringing viewpoints

closer among the Iraqi groups and putting the necessary solutions for the political crisis in

the country, emphasizing the continuation of his country in developing its relations with Iraq

in various fields.

This came up when His Eminence received His Excellency the ambassador of the Kingdom of Sweden,

Jorgen Lindstrom, on Sunday, December 9, 2012.

His Excellency the ambassador also stressed his government's keen interest in encouraging

Swedish companies to work, invest and participate in building and reconstructing Iraq.


